
CITY OF  

VICTORIA 

Council Report 
For the Meeting of September 21, 2017 

To: Council Date: September 18, 2017 

From: Tom Zworski, City Solicitor 

Subject: Draft amendments to the Parks Regulations Bylaw 

RECOMMENDATION 

That Council consider giving the first, second and third reading to the Parks Regulation Bylaw 
Amendment Bylaw No. 8 as. attached, subject to any amendments arising from the discussion at 
the Committee of the Whole meeting on September 21, 2017. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

A staff report recommending amendments to the Parks Regulation Bylaw has been placed on the 
agenda for the September 21, 2017 meeting of the Committee of the Whole. The staff 
recommendation in that report requests that the proposed amendments, if acceptable to Council, 
be brought forward for the first three readings at the September 21, 2017 Council meeting. The 
bylaw could then be adopted at the next Council meeting on October 12, 2017 in accordance with 
City's ordinary processes. 

Under the Community Charter, a proposed bylaw must be published 24-hours prior to the first, 
reading. To satisfy this requirement, should Council adopt the staff recommendation at the 
Committee of the Whole meeting, staff have prepared the amendment bylaw and included it on the 
Council agenda. Should Council reject the staff recommendation, the bylaw will be removed from 
the agenda. In the event, Council at the Committee of the Whole requires amendments to the 
proposed bylaw, staff will prepare the necessary motion to amend the draft bylaw in accordance 
with Council's directions at the Committee of the Whole meeting on September 21, 2017. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tom Zworski 
City Solicitor 
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